
 

 
 
 
 

NEW ELECTORAL ROLL 
 
In 2025 a completely new church electoral roll has to be prepared from 
scratch.  
 
The Church Electoral Roll is a register of the lay members of the church who are 
entitled to vote at the Annual Parochial Church Meeting (APCM), and those on 
the Roll are eligible to be elected to lay representative positions on their 
Parochial Church Council (PCC) and Deanery Synod. Deanery Synod 
representatives may then be elected to Diocesan Synod and General Synod. 
 
It also shows:  

'I belong to', I serve', I support' St Mary's, Woodbridge, or 
'I belong to', I serve', I support' St Mary's, Great Bealings  

 
To be entered on the new roll, we must ask you, please, to complete an 
application form and return it on paper or via email as follows: 
 
Woodbridge – hand completed forms to Electoral Roll Officer, Veronica 
Howe, or drop in to the Parish Office, or email 
parish.office@stmaryswoodbridge.org. 
 
Great Bealings – contact Electoral Roll Officer, Jonathan Keer, on 07962 
114378 or email jonkeer2000@yahoo.co.uk 
 
All completed applications should be returned as soon as possible, and by 
Easter Sunday (20th April) at the very latest. No further applications may be 
accepted after this date, and the new roll will be displayed from: 

• Tuesday 22nd April – Woodbridge, and 

• Thursday 24th April - Great Bealings 
 in advance of our separate APCMs on: 

• Tuesday 6th May - Woodbridge 

• Thursday 8th May – Great Bealings 
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